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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 4 OF 2021 

Fishing vessel convoy as part of awareness campaign 

This notice should be read in conjunction with: 

• BA Charts 1777 & 1773 

• Media Outlets / Updates 

Mariners are advised that a large number of fishing vessels are intending to visit Cork Harbour as 

part of a campaign to raise awareness over fishing matters. This will occur on or about the 26th of 

May 2021. 

Current plans indicate that approximately 50 fishing vessels will congregate near the harbour 

entrance adjacent to Roches Point, before travelling in convoy upriver and following the navigation 

channel to Cork city. The intention is to congregate at approximately 0700 hrs and to berth in the 

city at approximately 0900 hrs.  

These fishing vessels will berth at the following berths: 

Primary Berths: Penrose Quay and Albert Quay as primary berths  

Contingency berths: South Deep Water Quay, Horgans Quay and the North Jetties.  

Mariners are advised that while all channels and berths will remain open for use during the convoy, 

there will be heavy traffic on the river which may cause minor delays.  

Mariners are further advised to pass by the convoy with as wide a margin as possible and to 

maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 for any further updates.  

 

 

BY ORDER, 

    

CAPTAIN P. O’REGAN, 

HARBOUR MASTER. 

Port of Cork Company, 

Tivoli Terminal Building, 

Tivoli Dock & Industrial Estate, Cork. 
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